
additional patients were identified
as due for a COVID-19 booster

1 general practice onboarded
Primary Sense to participate

in activity

General practices were coached on how to
improve the uptake of recommended seasonal
vaccinations in preparation for the winter
season, between April 2024 and July 2024.

upskilled general practice nurses to effectively utilise
Primary Sense Reports
increase in downloads of Winter Vaccination reports 

general practices participated in a
facilitated QI project with GCPHN
for the first time

Source: Gold Coast Primary Health Network (November 2024).
Nurse Winter Vaccination Program QI Activity. Closure and Evaluation Report. 

14 of 19 practices recorded a decrease
in the number of patients due for an
influenza vaccination

general practices reported a change to their
vaccination processes after completing the QI activity 

of general practices achieved the goal
that they set prior to commencement of

the QI activity

Improvements achieved by the
practices included:

increased opportunistic
vaccinations,  
changes in the reminder system,  
vaccination status checks during
healthcare plans and
assessments,  
ensuring patient immunisation
records are up to date,  
spending more time with patients
to improve vaccine literacy.  

Winter Wellness
Report enables general 
practices using the Primary 
Sense tool to identify
vulnerable patients at risk 
for seasonal respiratory illnesses who are (over) 
due for influenza or COVID-19 vaccines. 


